
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 SUMMER 2 

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 2021 

Important Dates 

14/6/21– Healthy Week 

25/6/21- KS1 Sports Day 

2:00pm 

 

29/6/21- Whole School Mass 

St Peter and St Paul’s 11am 

 

30/6/21- Year 2 Class 

Assembly 9:30am 

 

1/7/21 – Mini Vinnie and 

School Council cake sale.  

 

9/7/21 and 13/7/21-Transition to 

new class 

9/7/21 Reports Home 

9/7/21 Catch up classes end 

12/7/21 Mary’s Mug Appeal 

finishes 

19/7/21- Meet the new 

teacher moving up session 

9:15-10:15am 

 

21/7/21– KS1 Disco 12:30pm -

party clothes 

 23/7/21– Whole School Mass 

9:30am 

 

23/7/21 Break up for summer 

  

 

Dear Parents, 

We are now in the final half term of Key Stage One which again is set to be a busy yet 

fun one! This has got off to a great start this week with a fun frisbee session on 

Tuesday. Next week will be Health Week along with sports day scheduled for later in 

the month which again is due to be action packed and full of laughs. We will also be 

getting ready for our final class assembly of the year where we will be celebrating 

some of our wonderful learning about over the year.  

In English this half term, we will be looking at both fiction and non-fiction texts linked to 

the seaside. The children will be consolidating their use of expanded noun phrases to 

describe and looking at how to add detail and variety to their sentences by adding 

words which explain how things happen (e.g. quickly). An important part of this term’s 

work will be encouraging independence in writing through editing work to make 

improvements. At the end of the half term, the children will have produced a setting 

description, retold a story and written a non-chronological report about a Yorkshire 

seaside town. 

In maths this half term, we will be learning about time using the language hour, half 

hour, quarter to, quarter past and working on reading 5 minute intervals. The children 

will also learn how about measurement using the language of millilitres, litres, grams 

and kilograms. They will also work to solve problems using addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division in these areas.  The weekly mental maths sessions will 

continue and will be tested monthly.  

Towards the end of the term we will be getting  the children appropriately prepared 

and excited for their transition into KS2, please see dates below. 

If you have any questions about this coming half term, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you very much for all your support so far. 

Mrs Ellis and Miss Hughes– class teachers 

 

www.stmaryshorsforth.org   Twitter @StMarysLS18 

  

  

Important Days 

Monday: 

Spelling test 

Reading books changed 

 

Wednesday 

PE kit required 

 

Thursday 

Mental Maths test (Monthly - date 

shown in books) 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 



 

 


